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Falcons are looking forward to getting back to rehearsals for 

Hamlet, which is on at The Grand Theatre on 12th November. 

Swallows have been very busy getting to know their new 

friends and learning lots of exciting independent skills.  They 

have enjoyed taking part in peer massage and yoga. 

Kingfishers have enjoyed working in Maple room this week 

where they have been taking charge of their own learning. 

Please will parents label clothes and belongings.  This will 

help us when supporting pupils to be independent. 

Messages from Classes 

 

RAF help for TWS 
 

We would like to acknowledge and thank the RAF Cosford apprentices, who came into school during the 

summer holiday, and also Squadron Leader Chris Wilson for planning their involvement.   

Led by Flying Officer, Mike Rees, the 15 trainees spent 2 days in and around school providing help on the 

grounds and the school allotment.  The amount of work the young men covered was tremendous and a great 

benefit to the school.  They were certainly a credit to the RAF School of Technical Training and we wish them 

all success as they continue their aircraft engineering apprenticeships in Cosford.  

 

Autumn Fayre - Saturday 29th September (1-3pm) 
 

The PTFA are asking for any unwanted gifts (no jumble), items for the tombola, good quality toys, bric-a-

brac, toiletries, bottles of wine, prizes for the raffle.  Please send these in as soon as possible to Melanie.  

Thank you 
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